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Some Updates and reminders as we start a new month:


*Parents are not allowed to enter the classrooms so we can limit the 
amount of germs inside! All drop offs have to be in the front foyer as you 

walk in.


*Please be sure to set up your Kangarootime account as well as your 
child(ren).  Please include a photo as well as emergency contacts, 

allergies etc.


*Please make sure that your child has weather appropriate clothing


*Please remember each week to send in a clean sheet and blanket for 
rest time!


*The newsletter and project calendars will be posted on the website each 
month at www.countrysidechildcare.net


The themes for this month’s projects are Transportation, Fire Safety/
Community Helpers, Alaska and Halloween/Space.


*We are CLOSED on Monday, October 11th


*PIZZA DAY is on Tuesday, October 5th


*Pajama Day is on Thursday, October 14th


If you have any questions feel free to reach out!


Bonnie@countrysidechildcare.net


Mlake722@gmail.com
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